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ASX admission and listing date 

Freightways Group Limited (NZX: FRW) is pleased to advise that, subject to the satisfaction of final listing 
conditions, the company will be admitted to the official list of the ASX, as a foreign-exempt entity, on Tuesday 12 
September 2023 and will commence trading with effect from market open (11.00am Sydney time) on Thursday 
14 September 2023.   

Freightways will trade under the ASX code of FRW.  

ENDS 

For more information please contact:  

Nicola Silke 
General Counsel & Company Secretary 
Freightways Group Limited 
Ph: +64 9 9 571 9670 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


